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Note to File 
 
EA1516-01 
Howard’s Pass Access Road Upgrade Project 
 

To: Distribution List  
 
Re: Extension for comments on the Developer’s Proposed Terms of Reference  
 
 
The Review Board received Selwyn Chihong Mining Ltd.’s Developer’s Proposed Terms of Reference 
(DPToR) on September 16th, 2015 and requested that comments on the DPToR be submitted to the 
online review system by November 6th, 2015.  However, due to unforeseen circumstances, several of 
the planned community scoping sessions have had to be postponed.    
 
As a result of this delay, the Review Board is extending the comment period on the DPToR until 
December 11th, 2015.   The Developer’s responses to parties’ comments will be due one week later, on 
December 18th, 2015.     
 
The online review of the DPToR can be found here. 
 
If you have any questions, the contact for the Project is: 
 
Kate Mansfield 
Environmental Assessment Officer 
Mackenzie Valley Review Board 
Ph: (867) 766-7062 
Fx: (867) 766-7074 
kmansfield@reviewboard.ca 
 

http://lwbors.yk.com/LWB_IMS/ReviewComment.aspx?appid=10742

